
Announcing the 2024 Valley Quilt Guild Fundraiser Raffle Quilt! 

 

Beautifully hand-crafted 86"x 97" queen-sized quilt including matching 
pillowcases. 

The 2024 Buckeye Beauty Quilt and pillowcases will be raffled-off in support 
of this year's Valley Quilt Guild's Quilt show.  
 
Cathy Zimmerman, Diane Kohler, Nedra Lovell and Peggy Dillon completed 
this beautiful quilt project and Robin Poorman provided the custom quilting.   
 
Drawing will be held during the 2024 Valley Quilt Guild Show. PRESENCE AT 
DRAWING IS NOT REQUIRED! 

  
Raffle tickets are $1 each or 6 tickets for $5. Tickets are available from Valley Quilt Guild members and also available 
at Anything Sews Fine Fabrics. 
  
Purchase is also available online: (be sure to include name, phone, and mailing address to receive tickets (and/or 
mark online order for store pickup): 
2024 Raffle Quilt Tickets 
  
The Valley Quilt Guild has numerous projects to benefit our community.  
Current projects include the following: 

 Bed quilts for the American Red Cross, Tuscarawas Job & Family Services Foster/adoption unit, Hospice fund 
raiser, Veteran’s fundraiser and Harbor House. 

 Pillow cases for The Valentine Project for chronically ill children and their siblings, the homeless shelter and 
JFS foster/adoption unit. 

 Preemie hats, baby hats and snugglies for Union Hospital and Akron Children’s Medical Center. 
 Placemats for Union Hospital Meals on Wheels. 
 Fidget Quilts for Dementia/Alzheimer’s patients in area nursing care facilities and Hospice House. 
 Tote bags for Harbor House. 


